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From: Kyle Tasch
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: 609 E Dayton Street and 616 E Mifflin Street Development
Date: Sunday, October 2, 2022 9:12:01 PM

Good evening. I am emailing to express my support for the hotel proposal at 609 E Dayton Street. I
manage a 4 unit apartment building at 1201 E Mifflin Street and believe that this development will be an
amenity to the neighborhood and continue to make this neighborhood a place where tenants will want
to live. I hope the Plan Commission will vote to approve this project on 10/3.

Sincerely,
Kyle Tasch
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